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Bob Fauls <bob@fauls.com>
To: Jim & Deborah Johnson <deborah@renotahoearabians.com>
Cc: Peter Conway <Peter.Conway@halconfurniture.com>

Fri, Jun 11, 2021 at 4:48 PM

Deborah,

You and | have communicated with one another representing our respective organizations regarding Registration Services and most recently, the Insourcing
Event. Followup discussions have also occurred with Peter (Conway). These have been most pleasant and frank.

Peter called me yesterday and we spoke about your upcoming BOD Meeting. In that conversation | stressed the need to be transparent with the BOD in
order that they know what we know so that they can make an informed dacision based on what they determine to be the weight of the evidence. The history
of our disputes (AHA & PAT) is replete with unproductive actions expending time, energy, human resources and money that are not core to our fundamental
mission and responsibilities. We are on the precipice of what could be another one of those actions,

The PAT Trustees have participated in the creation of AHA, the development of the formative documents referenced in the attached letter and the prior
disputes defending unsupported claims, personal and otherwise. The current issue before us is what we believe to be a breach of contract matter and the
resolution is prescribed in the LSA as amended.

We are prepared to evaluate and address the “amicable divorce" interest you have raised or continue in our role to the best of our ability while pursuing
legal remedies.

Regards,
Bob

CC: PAT Trustees
L. Gray
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